
 
 

 

 

 

  
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 
We sincerely appreciate your con0nued support as we respond to our recent cybersecurity 
incident. Since our last update, we have ini0ated the process of no0fying involved individuals 
about the resources now available to them. As part of this process, we have posted a no0ce to 
our website. Credit monitoring and iden0ty protec0on services are now ac0vated and available. 
 
In the coming weeks, Experian (on behalf of PowerSchool) will also be distribu0ng direct email 
no0fica0ons to involved individuals for whom we have sufficient contact informa0on. This email 
no0ce will include further informa0on about the informa0on of theirs involved and the 
resources PowerSchool is offering. Addi0onally, we have coordinated with Experian to set up a 
call center for your families and educators in case they have ques0ons about these offerings. 
 
PowerSchool is offering two years of complimentary iden7ty protec7on services for all current 
and former students and educators whose informa0on was determined to be involved. We are 
also offering two years of complimentary credit monitoring services for all adult students and 
educators whose informa0on was determined to be involved. We are doing this regardless of 
whether an individual’s Social Security Number was exfiltrated. 
 
We care deeply about keeping the students, families, and educators we support informed of this 
process. Please refer inquiring community members to the PowerSchool website for the latest 
informa0on on the cybersecurity incident. To further support our districts and schools, 
PowerSchool has prepared template communica0ons for your adapted use in conversa0on with 
families and educators as you see fit. The emails included below this message provide an update 
to both groups regarding the no0fica0on process and services PowerSchool is offering to 
involved individuals. 
 
Thank you for your partnership in suppor0ng this process and the trust you have placed in our 
response. We acknowledge the significance of this incident and are commiLed to emerging 
from it stronger and beLer equipped to serve you and the communi0es we share. 
 
Sincerely, 
Hardeep Gula0 
Chief Execu0ve Officer, PowerSchool 

   
 

  
  

  

https://go2.powerschool.com/ODYxLVJNSS04NDYAAAGYUw2QI9QbB9WzDrxQLFXWgBpVbBzvkG4EtxY1yaLM_OtMEHu5LupQrDEUyvf04Xn45W4Ji0A=

